
The Central New York Car Club Association meets on the second Tuesday of each month except December at 
Barbagallo’s Restaurant 6396 E. Molloy RD, East Syracuse NY at 7:00 PM. 

NEWSLETTER 

                             PO BOX 155 
                             WAMPSVILLE NY  13163 

The May 13, 2025 meeting of the Central New York 
Car Club Association was called to order at 7:02 PM 
by Mike Mastracco, President.   
Mike has Association window stickers if anyone 
wants one. Discount cards for Advanced Auto are 
also available at the meeting. Also, schedules are 
now available. 
See attached flyers for Cruise for Food and Longest 
Day. 
Upcoming shows:  June 1st: -  Oneida Lake AACA, 
Clay Town Park, Wetzel Road, Liverpool, NY:   June 
7th – Cayuga County BOCES, 1879 West Genesee 
Street, Auburn, NY; Kruising Knights, Goettel Park,  
off Rt. 49, Central Square, NY; ESM Spartan 
Garage, ESM High School, 6400 Fremont Road, 
East Syracuse, NY: June 8th -  Syracuse Shelby 
Mustang Club All Ford Show, 3 Rivers Point, Rt. 57 
& Gaskin Road, Clay, NY; Mexico Post #369 
Cruisers, VFW Field, 5931 Scenic Ave., Mexico, NY. 
Regarding Syracuse Nationals, they are in the 
process of negotiating a new contract with the NY 
State Fair. It will be for 5 years.  There will be new 
vendors at the show this year. The C10 Section of 
the show will have a Facebook group.  Information 
on show attractions is available on the website.  
Don’t forget, registration for the Nationals will 
increase on June 1st to $70.  They also applied with 
the Fairgrounds for the next Cavalcade of Cars.  It 
will be in April instead of March, in the Expo Building. 
Taunton Fire Department will be hosting their annual 
parking lot party at their fire station located at 4300 
Onondaga Blvd., Syracuse on Friday, July 18th.  Live 
band and food trucks. New this year will be a car 
show in a large parking lot behind the station. More 
information to follow.  If interested, contact Jessica 
Duck at jduck@tauntonfd.org.  

Central Adirondack Association is having their 2nd Annual 
Dadfest in Old Forge on June 14th from 11:00 – 4:00. They 
would like to extend an invitation for your participation in 
the family oriented event. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented by Mike Mastracco 
and placed on file. 

The Association encourages all car club members to join 
the SEMA Action Network. Membership is free, and you 
will be kept informed on all upcoming legislation and how 
it impacts our hobby.  See the latest issues of Driving 
Force by clicking here. 

The 50/50 of $40 was won by Marisa Greenlar of Galaxy 
Communications, and she donated it back to the 
Association.  

The next car club meeting will be on June 10th.  

Meeting was adjourned at 8:16. Minutes submitted by Sue 
Dombroski and Terri Reardon, Co-Secretaries. 

Clubs in Attendance:  Cayuga/Onondaga BOCES Auto 
Tech, CNY Chrysler Owners Group, CNY Mopar Assoc., 
Dream Machines, Empire Rodmen, GM Kruzzers, Kruising 
Knights, Manlius Antique & Classic Car Club, Mohican 
Model A, Oneida Lake Region AACA, Pontiac-GMC Club 
of CNY, Prison City Ramblers, Salt City Vans, Seven 
Valley Street Rods, Syracuse Corvette Club, Syracuse 
Shelby Mustang Club. (Attendance is taken from the sign in 
sheet.  Please remember to sign in and print legibly)

Please let us know of any changes to 
your club contacts for email.


